
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

    
  

   
  

  
  

   
 

    
  
  

 
   
  

  

 

  
 

    
  
      

    

   

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 17th SEPTEMBER 2021 

 

Chair of Governors 
 

After many years, Mr Denis O’Brien our well-
established Chair of Governors, has stepped 
down from his role. He has been a real asset 
to our school and his services will be greatly 

missed. 
 
 

Primary & Secondary School Admissions 

 

If you have a child in current Year 6 or whose 

4th birthday is between 1st September 2021 

and 31st August 2022 then you MUST apply for 

a school place for your child (even if you have 

older children at the school). 

Applications can be made online via:  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-

education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-

place/ 

 

Applications for Secondary places MUST be 

made by 31st October 2021. Failure to do so 

may result in your child not being offered a 

place at your chosen school.  

 

Primary applications must be made by 15th 

January 2022. 

 

If you know of any parents who are interested 

in viewing the school, please ask them to 

contact the school to make an appointment.  

 
 

 

 

 

Our Christian Value for this half term is Resilience 

                     Citizens of the Week 
 
Congratulations to our Citizens of the Week. 
 
EYFS: Logan 
 
Year 1: Connie 
 
Year 2: Elsie 
 
Year 3: Reava 
 
Year 4: Harlow 
 
Year 5: Thomas  
 
Year 6: Taylor 

Dinner Money and Milk Money 
 

 
Dinner money is now due for all children in Year 3 
upwards. Dinners cost £2.30 each / £11.50 week. 
For anyone paying for the entire half term, the 
total amount for the half-term is £85.10. Payment 
is to be made either online or cash in a named 
envelope ASAP. 
 
Milk money is now also overdue (£15). Please 
ensure payments are made as soon as possible. 
Thank you. 

                              Packed Lunches 

 

If your child brings their own packed lunch into 

school, please ensure it is nut free and any 

grapes or other small foods which are 

potentially a choking hazard are cut in half.  

 

All snacks must be nut free too please!  

 

Thank you.   
 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/


  

     

  

   

    

  

 

   
 

  
   
    
  
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
   
  
   
 
  

 
  
  
  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Activities for week beginning 20th 
September 

 
 

                          Friday  
 

Swimming Y6 1:15 – 3:00 
 

Invasion Games Y5 & 6 3:15 – 4:00 

           Meet the Teacher Evening Y1-Y6 
 
 
We will be holding our Meet the Teacher sessions 
remotely using TEAMS on the evening of Monday 
20th September and Tuesday 21st September.   
 
Monday 20th September  
 

• Year 1- 6:00 pm 

• Year 2- 6:30 pm 
 
Tuesday 21st September  
 

• Year 4- 6:00 pm 

• Year 3- 6:30 pm 
 
Wednesday 22nd September  

• Year 5 - 6:00 pm 

• Year 6 – 7:00pm 
 
 
 

                     High School Open Days 
 
Our local high schools will be holding Open 
Evenings for children in Years 5 and 6 on the 
following dates:  
 
 
St Bedes High School – Tuesday 21st September 
 
Burscough Priory Academy – Thursday 23rd 
September 5:30 – 7:30. 
 
Ormskirk School – Thursday 30th September  
 
 
For more information, please see the school’s 
own website.  

Wednesday  
 

Ukuleles Years 2 & 3  
Guitars for those who have 

registered.  
 

Invasion Games Y3 & 4 3:15 – 4:00 

                    St Helen’s Brass Band   
 
St Helens Youth Brass Band, have an open 
morning on 25 September. There are different 
levels of band for all stages: beginner to grade 2, 
grades 2 - 4 and grade 5+. 
 
P band age 4-6 complete beginners, using light 
and easy inexpensive instruments  
 
C Band up to Grade 2 or age 7 complete 
beginners  
 
B Band Grade 2-4 standard 
  
A Band Grade 5 to advanced  
 
Four bands in one place: We have instruments 
available to lend for free, low membership fees 
with bursaries available, fully inclusive of all young 
people. Our cafe is available for parents who wish 
to wait whilst the session is on.  
 

FREE TASTER SESSION SATURDAY 25TH 
SEPTEMBER 

 REGSITER HERE: 
WWW.SHYBB.UK/REGISTER 

School Photographs 
 
 

Many apologies, the School photographer will be in taking individual photos on Friday 15th October. 

                            Breakfast Club 

 

A polite reminder! Breakfast Club runs from 

7:45–8:45am.  Please do not drop children off 

before this time. Thank you.  


